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IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
 

Press	
  Release	
  
After twenty years, the former South Tryon Presbyterian Church members are 
reunited to form the new South End Presbyterian Church. 
Twenty years ago members of South Tryon Presbyterian Church at 2516 South 
Tryon Street separated.  Half of the members moved to Wilann Drive to form the 
Bread of Life Christian Ministry.  The other half of the members eventually moved 
into Clanton Memorial Church on Freeland Lane.   
 
In addition to having new members join both churches; this reuniting brings back 
together mothers, daughters, sons, uncles, nephews and friends. To celebrate this 
joyous occasion and our one year anniversary, the new South End Presbyterian 
Church is sponsoring a Grand Celebration on Saturday, September 27, 2014 from 
12:00 until 3:00 p.m.  There will be a Peace and Unity in the Community parade 
that starts at 11:00 a.m. at South Tryon Community Church at 2516 South Tryon 
Street and ends at South End Presbyterian 335 Freeland Lane, the 4000 block of 
South Tryon Street.  There will also be fun, food, fellowship, flea market and 
health fair. The South End Presbyterian Church will continue the celebration with 
an Inauguration Ceremony on Sunday, September 28, 2014 at 3:00 p.m.  
 
The new South End Presbyterian Church is working to reach all other churches, 
communities, organizations, businesses, including the South End community to 
continue its growth, ministries, preaching and teaching.  South End Presbyterian 
Church is working to be an important part of the total South End Community.  We 
want to make sure that the South End Community understands that we are reaching 
out to be a part of the total community, whatever it takes. 



 
We are having our Inauguration Celebration and invite the total South End South 
Boulevard Community to be involved.  We would like the residents, the churches 
and the businesses to participate and join in with our celebration.  Any part of the 
celebration would be great.  Any and all can participate in the parade.  We will 
have an early morning “Flea Market”.  Businesses can come and market their 
products and businesses.  Churches can also set up and be a part of our “Unity in 
the Community Parade”.  Residents can be a part of the complete event, Flea 
Market, Unity Parade and the ongoing celebration of the weekend. 
 
South End Presbyterian Church is a new entity in the South End Community.  We 
want it to be known that we want to be an involved entity of the South End 
Community.  We want to make sure that the South End Community knows that we 
are there and we are willing to do what ever it takes to know that we want to be a 
total involvement with South End.   
 
Please put us on the mailing list for events.  Put South End Presbyterian Church on 
the list of meeting places for needed events.  Have us on the list for things, ideas 
and needs in the South End Community. 
 

Peace and Unity in the South End Community  
is what  

South End Presbyterian Church  
is all about.   

Please come out and participate. 
 

Saturday,  September 27,  2014 
Flea Market starts at 7:00am 

Parade Kicks Off at 11:00  
( from South Tryon Community Church 2516 South Tryon Street 

Call Sylvia L. Grier @ 704.340.0186 to participate in Parade) 
Health Fair 

Celebration is until 3:00 pm 
 

Free Food 
(Donations Appreciated) 

 


